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Given Oregon's racist origin story and how Black Oregonians continue to face 

discrimination and inequality, I am very happy that this bill has been introduced. I 

know this bill is just the first step, but it is an important and necessary step. Please 

pass this bill and get the ball rolling. I would happily pay more taxes to ensure that 

reparations are paid to the African-Americans in Oregon. I am sure I am not the only 

white Oregonian who feels that way. 


